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Oregon’s vote by mail process has worked exceedingly well for years. It is smooth, 

virtually error free, and of enormous benefit to people who have any difficulty getting 

to a voting location. This is a treasured aspect of living in Oregon for my family. I 

vehemently oppose getting rid of vote by mail. 


